Dear Manager of the Summer Intern Programme,

I hope this letter finds you well. I wish to express to you the reasons why I am an excellent candidate for the Byrne Wallace Summer Intern Programme.

It is evident that Byrne Wallace places great emphasis on equality, diversity and inclusion, values which align with my own views and practices. Through my experience as a mentor on the Trinity Law Society Outreach Programme, I actively seek to promote diversity in law, particularly in the area of equal opportunities. By educating students on the various routes into law, particularly those who face obstacles which may deter them from pursuing such a career, I am seeking to ensure that the legal sector shall grow to be a more diverse and inclusive area. I am aware that Byrne Wallace is also keen to make similar progress, with its partner Michelle Ní Longáin being chair of the Law Society of Ireland’s Gender Equality, Diversity and Inclusion Task Force. The importance of these values to the firm have motivated me to choose Byrne Wallace. 

Due to my ambitious and hardworking nature, I believe that I am well suited to a career in corporate law, but particularly in Byrne Wallace, as I am aware of its role as a leader in its field as well as its focus on the future and progression. Its innovative approach to law is appealing, as not only does it ensure the growth of the firm, but also that only work of the highest calibre is produced. Having interned in high-pressure firms previously, I am confident that I have proven my ability to meet demand and provide work of the highest quality, attributes which are necessary in order to ensure that the high standards which are required at Byrne Wallace are met.

The excellent standard of experience which the Byrne Wallace Summer Intern Programme provides its interns also has motivated me to apply to join this firm. Having done some research on the internship programme in the firm, there is a clear consensus that it provides an invaluable insight into the life and role of trainee solicitors of the firm. In particular, it is clear that the interns are truly valued and included in their teams, and that the experience they gain is invaluable.

For the above mentioned reasons, I believe that I would be an excellent candidate for the Byrne Wallace Summer Intern Programme. 

I greatly appreciate your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Róisín Randle
